
 

North Carolina Chapter Report for HPS
Society Year 2016-2017

General Information
Official Year: May - April 
  
Mailing Address: 
North Carolina Health Physics Society 
PO Box 37638 
Raleigh, NC 27627 
Giao.Nguyen@duke.edu 
  
Dues Information: 
Full Member: $15.00 
Associate: n/a 
Student: $5.00 
Emeritus: n/a 
Life: n/a 
Affiliate: $40.00 
Chapter Funds as of 1 May: Less than $1,000 
  
Charter Date: February 1965 
  
Science Teacher Workshop? yes 
Held: Regularly 
Frequency: Every Fall 
Last workshop: November 2016 
Average number of teachers attending: 30 
  
Collaboration with other societies? yes 
Collaborations: ANS NCSU Student Chapter 
  
Website: http://hpschapters.org/northcarolina/ 

Chapter Leadership & Officers



President: Mark Pflug 
President-elect: Kevin Minter 
Secretary: Giao Nguyen (non-HPS) 
Treasurer: Chris Tate (non-HPS) 
Council Member: Carmine Plott 
Council Member: Sue Kurgatt 
Council Member: Jae Won Jung (non-HPS) 
Science Teacher Coordinator: Roger Sit 
Education Chair: Amy Orders 
Past President: Jonathan Moore 
Admissions Chairperson: John McLamb 
Newsletter Editor: Giao Nguyen (non-HPS) 
Program Chair: Eric Zack (non-HPS) 
History Chairperson: Giao Nguyen (non-HPS) 

Director Liaison: Elizabeth Gillenwalters

Chapter Incorporation & Exempt Status
Applied for Incorporation? yes 
Incorporation granted: yes 
Incorporation state: North Carolina 
  
Applied for an Employer Identification Number? no 
  
Insurance? no 
  
Willing to share IRS paperwork? yes 

Chapter Membership & Certifications
HPS Members: 66 
non-Members: 55 
Total: 121 
  
ABHP Certified: 29 
NRRPT Certified: 11 

Meetings/Activities: Meetings/Activities 
(Aug-16 to Jul-17)
Oct '16 Meeting Topic: General Meeting
Type: Other
Speaker: David Crowley, Terry Yoshizumi, Ben Edwards, Christine Kriemen
Attendance: 50



 
Mar '17 Meeting Topic: General Meeting
Type: Other
Speaker: Jerri Bida, Roger Sit, David Howell, Peter Jenkins, Eric Abelquist
Attendance: 
  

Comments
The Chapter will support the Planning Committee meeting in Raleigh on March 3, 2017.

 

 

This Chapter report was created on 30 January 2017 by Kevin Minter.


